July 12, 1972

Dr. Burton- Sobel

Department of Medicine

University Hospital of San Diego County
225 West Dickinson Street

S8an Diego, California 92103

Dear Burt:

It was a great pleasure to get to know you better and to have your visit.
We very much hope the visit will have a solid result.

I will have a couple of manuscripts off to you this week. Meanwhile,

may I remind you that we are offering a staff position for a youngish

person with a cardiovascular background who would find'his interests compatible
with our efforts in preventive cardiology and applied physioclogy.

We think the opportunity is attractive. Of course, it would be irresistible
if you were across the street, Would you spread the word?

Please send me John Ross' x-ray measurement technique.

Cordially,

Henry Blackburn, M.D.
Professor and Director

HB/rs



